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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Firstly I would like to extend a very BIG thank you to Mr Baxter and the entire combined 
efforts from our school’s staff  and the staff from the  LDC, for their efforts at last Friday’s 
Faction Carnival. What a fabulous day… it was lovely to see you all back on site to share in the 
children’s’ special day. Mr Baxter has swiftly organised training with the interschool squad 
which will be held next term! GO BELMAY! 
 
COVID UPDATE 
As you are aware the Premier has extended Phase 4 until Friday 23 October. For us, this 
means we are continually reviewing events and endeavour to provide opportunities for the 
children and parents/carers to be involved in some 'normal' yearly events even if they are 
modified. While parents are permitted on-site we are required to ensure we continue to 
maintain the physical distancing rule for adults and greatly appreciate the enormous and 
positive support we have had from our community in helping us keep everyone safe. 
 

COMING SOON…***NEW LOOK WEBSITE*** 
We are anticipating our school’s new website will be launched at the beginning of next term. 
The website’s build is underway, incorporating some fabulous updated professional 
photography and all updated  information relating to our school. 
We are planning for the website to be the primary information gateway for Belmay Primary 
School and will survey our community for feedback towards the end of the year in order to 
ensure that we are targeting our families expectations and needs. 
 

UPGRADES TO WA SCHOOLS 
The Governments new ‘WA Recovery Plan’ will deliver "unprecedented investment" in local 
infrastructure, community facilities, and job creation. The plan will create short and  
long-term jobs to assist the construction, manufacturing, tourism, hospitality, renewable 
energy, training, education, and agriculture industries. 
 

Among the many funding initiatives announced over the past week, the government plans to 
allocate funding to Belmay Primary School for upgrading and refurbishment. This is a very 
exciting development for our school. Terry Harney and I have already had a preliminary 
meeting with the project officers assigned to our school to discuss future works.  We look 
forward to sharing these plans more fully with the school community next term. 
 

Furthermore our new Science Lab is a matter of weeks away to begin and will be located 
where the Carson St REACH class is currently operating. The REACH class will be relocating to 
Room 15, which is undergoing renovations in preparation for this move. 
 

So as we approach the final term of this most unusual school year we certainly have a lot to 
look forward to and I will continue to provide you all with all the latest updates. 
 
Thank you to all our families for your continued support! 
 
Kind Regards 

Sarah Durham   
Principal 

Belmay Primary School  

Newsletter 
Term 3 Week 7 ~  Sept 2020 

COMING  EVENTS 
 
 
 

School Council Meeting 
4 Sept, Friday- 9.30am 

Onsite Belmay P.S. 
 

~ 
 

School Banking - Canteen 
Wednesday Mornings 

8.30am - 9.00am 
 

~ 
 

Uniform Shop 
Wednesday  

8.30am - 10.30am 

 

2020 Term 3 - dates  
Tue 20 Jul - Fri 25 Sep 

SCHOOL TIMES 
 
Gates open: 8.30am   
Siren: Class begins: 8.45am  
Recess: 10.45am - 11.05am  
Lunch: 1.05pm - 1.45pm  
School finishes: 3pm  
EARLY CLOSE - 
Every Thursday: 2.30pm  

Our School Values 
Respect and Responsibility ~ Teamwork and Sportsmanship ~ Acceptance and Belonging ~ 

Striving for Excellence 
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Information  ... 

 
The Carlisle Rivervale Little Athletics Club would like to 
invite aspiring athletes or children who just want to have 
fun to the 2020/21 summer season to run, walk, jump or 
throw.   
 

For ages 6 - 17 years.   
 
Register online via -     https://resultshq.com.au/Login/  
from Saturday 5th September.  
 
The season runs from October 2020 to February 2021.   
 
Training Days: Tuesdays and Thursdays from 4.20pm - 
6.00pm at Carlisle Primary School (top oval).   
 
First Training Session: Tuesday 8 September at 4:30pm. 
 
For further information you can contact our registrar:  

Naomi Haydari on 0408 356 980 or  
crlacregistrar@outlook.com 

 
Belmay Primary School would like to thank Baker’s 
Delight for the donated bread and rolls we have 

been using to supply lunches for students who have  
forgotten their lunch. Big thumbs up for their support 

of local families. 

 
R U OK? Day - Thursday 10 September 
2020.  
 
It’s our national day of action when we remind Australians 
that every day is the day to ask, “Are you OK?” if someone 
in your world is struggling with life’s ups and downs.  
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What’s Been Happening  ... 

Athletics Carnival 
.  
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 Belmay Cross County 
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Interschool Cross Country 
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